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I usually don't respond to things like this but beavers are just too important. They are 

a keystone species, and Oregon's state animal for goodness sake!! Let's remove 

them from the predator list, and manage them like we do other wildlife species. 

Please, we can make an impact in our small corner of the world for the better.  


